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SPECIALIST TRAINING 
IN SINGAPORE

Dear Editor, 

I would like to state clearly that the views I 

expressed in my previous letter (SMA News 2005; 

37:(10):20-21) about the state of internal medicine 

BST training, are entirely my own. The people 

I alluded to in the article have nothing to do 

with my letter and do not even know who I am.   

I was compelled to write my letter as I have 

seen enough colleagues and friends who have 

been held back in their careers because they 

Disclaimer: The letter refl ects the personal opinion of the writer, and does not represent that of 
the Editorial Board or the SMA Council.

L e t t e r s

became BST trainees while their non-trainee 

colleagues forged ahead. And also, till this 

day, apart from the assurance of not getting a 

completely irrelevant MO posting, the benefits 

of being an internal medicine BST trainee 

remain a mystery to me.

Yours with all sincerity,

Don’t-persecute-your-own-please Doctor  ■

Have you received your free copy of MEDI-BANK* 
(Edition 2, 2005)? Please contact Vital Base Co Pte Ltd 

at Tel: 6294 0113 if you have not. 
*(Medi-Bank is published by Vital Base and distributed free to 

all SMA Members under a collaboration with SMA.)

We Want To Hear From You!
Tell us what you think of the articles in the 
SMA News, or share your thoughts on Medicine 
and other healthcare issues.

We are also looking for articles for the 
following sections:

A Doc’s Life – Personal reflections related 
to medical practice, or any 
interesting encounters in the 
wards/clinics. 

Got a Life – Articles on interesting hobbies, 
e.g. collections of comics or 
rare insects, lindy-hopping or 
singing in the shower. 

Write to us at
The Editor
SMA News

Singapore Medical Association
Alumni Medical Centre, Level 2

2 College Road, S 169850
Fax: 6224 7827
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